
 

 

The Hispanic Association of Colleges and Universities (HACU) is the primary national association 
representing over 500 colleges and universities that are considered existing or emerging Hispanic-
Serving Institutions (HSIs).  With over 30% of our students identifying, SD Miramar is often considered 
an emerging HSI. 

 

Each year HACU convenes its member institutions and other interested advocates for an annual 
conference to share information about promising practices to support educational access and success 
for the Hispanic community.  This year’s annual conference will be held in San Diego on October 8 – 10, 
2022 at the Manchester Grand Hyatt.   

 

Our College will provide support to send a team of up to 20 faculty, staff and administrators to the 
conference.  As the HACU conference provides a student track, our College will also be seeking to send a 
group of students to the conference as well (more info to come later). 

 

If you would like to attend the HACU conference as part of this effort, please complete the application at 
the following link: https://forms.gle/4Prod9azApRbF6qc6.  The deadline to submit your interest form is 
May 10th at 5:00 pm. 

 

In the event that we have more than 20 applicants, we will select a mix of employees to ensure 
representation across all employee groups.  More information about HACU’s annual conference can be 
found here:   https://www.hacu.net/hacu/Annual_Conference1.asp 
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